
Covering February 2022

The Dean's News
The Dean's News celebrates the successes of Faculty of Business 
students, alumni, professors and staff. This collaborative project  
is meant to motivate and inspire readers to make their great,  
even greater.

To share all of your successes with us, visit 
business.humber.ca/content-submission and choose  
“The Dean’s Newsletter”.

STUDENTS PARTICIPATE  
IN VIRTUAL SPEAKER 
SERIES WITH SPORTS 

INDUSTRY PROFESSIONALS

SEE THE IMPRESSIVE  
LINE UP OF GUEST 

SPEAKERS >

Alvina Cassiani
Senior Dean  
Faculty of Business

The Dean’s Message
Connections, connections, connections! That is what networking  
is all about. A big shout-out to the Work-Integrated Learning team  
for all the events in February that brought so many potential  
employers and students together.

This was truly a fashionable February, with Fashion students  
sharing tips with other business students on how to dress  
for success, as well as joining fashion-forward webinars and  
taking a first step into the Metaverse.

Our students also had many reasons to celebrate this past month.  
A Hospitality –Hotel and Restaurant Operations Management student 
was accepted into a unique food entrepreneurship program, while a 
Travel and Tourism Management alumni was featured in a major trade 
publication. In celebration of the best of business, our scholarship 
winners also share their stories through a Q&A. 

Reflecting on current world events, a faculty member opens up  
their home for home-cooked Ukrainian meal to support students.  

Read on to find out why you should launch your business career here.

business.humber.ca/deans-news

https://business.humber.ca/content-submission.html
https://business.humber.ca/deans-news.html


WORK-INTEGRATED LEARNING (WIL)

Virtual International Work Integrated  
Learning Opportunities

Two Humber Faculty of Business interns, who are 
currently placed with Grupo Quepos in Costa Rica, 
helped run a four-day local artisan craft and small 
business fair in the Quepos community.

Find out how it benefits local entrepreneurs >

Work-Integrated Learning Hosts Osler, 
Hoskin & Harcourt LLP

The Faculty of Business WIL Centre has a long-
standing partnership with the law firm, Osler, 
Hoskin & Harcourt LLP.  Kathy Tapper, Manager, 
Legal Secretarial Support at Osler, delivered an 
engaging and informative virtual presentation to 
Law Clerk Diploma and Paralegal Degree students.

Find out what the students learned >

Student Engagement Session With  
Ministry of Children, Youth & Social  
Services I+IT Cluster

The WIL team welcomed two great employers 
from very different industry sectors to promote 
opportunities for Hospitality and Culinary  
students in February.

Find out the helpful tips shared by the panel >

Learn the skills you need to excel as a chef in the culinary 
industry.

Culinary Management Program >
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Learn from practicing lawyers and law clerks who will give you the 
inside scoop on the current trends and opportunities in the field.

Law Clerk Program >

https://business.humber.ca/deans-news/virtual-international-work-integrated-learning-opportunities.html?utm_source=student&utm_medium=1&utm_campaign=February+2022+Newsletter
https://business.humber.ca/deans-news/work-integrated-learning-hosts-osler-hoskin-and-harcourt-llp.html?utm_source=student&utm_medium=2&utm_campaign=February+2022+Newsletter
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Two Great Employers Promote Job and WIL Opportunities for Hospitality  
and Culinary Students!

The WIL team welcomed two great employers from very different industry sectors to  
promote opportunities for Hospitality and Culinary students in February.

How students benefited from the two perspectives >

WIL Centre Hosts RBC Meeting Place

On Thursday, February 3, 2022, the WIL Centre 
hosted team members from the RBC Meeting Place 
who conducted a very powerful virtual workshop  
on Personal Branding for our Faculty of  
Business Students.

Read workshop highlights >

Students Connect with Mentors Through  
WIL and Future Ready 2022

On February 17, a major student consortium, 
Future Ready 2022, provided Faculty of Business 
students with a fun, informative, and interactive 
opportunity to connect with mentors and kick-start 
new network connections!

Find out more about the RBC event >
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GLOBE & INTERNATIONAL

Faculty Member Hosts Home-Cooked 
Traditional Meal for Ukrainian Students

Nicole and her father Terry Chuchmach, both 
proud Ukrainians, wanted to do something to help 
support members of the Ukrainian community.

See what made them smile >

https://business.humber.ca/deans-news/two-great-employers-promote-job-and-wil-opportunities-for-hospitality-and-culinary-students.html?utm_source=student&utm_medium=3&utm_campaign=February+2022+Newsletter
https://business.humber.ca/deans-news/wil-centre-hosts-rbc-meeting-place.html?utm_source=student&utm_medium=5&utm_campaign=February+2022+Newsletter
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MANAGEMENT & LEADERSHIP

Faculty of Business Lead the Development of 
Digital Business Components

Humber College’s Entrepreneurship + Digital 
Livelihoods + Creative Arts Socio-economic 
empowerment of women refugees in Kenya (EDC-
Kenya) has been selected for innovation testing 
with a total value of $198,692 CAD.

Find out more about the multi-disciplinary team 

being put together >	

Prepare for a career that makes an 
immediate, positive contribution to  
the world.

Fundraising Management Program >
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Students Participate in Virtual Speaker Series with  
Sports Industry Professionals

125 second-year Sport Management students, as part of their 
Career Development course, participated in the Virtual Speaker 
Series with sports industry professionals, many of whom  
are graduates of our program.

See the impressive line up of guest speakers >

Imagine Canada Gives Presentation to 
Fundraising Management Students

Imagine Canada, the organization that bolsters 
the charitable sector in Canada joined Faculty of 
Business Fundraising Management students to 
talk about how COVID-19 has impacted charitable 
programs, services, and funding in Canada.

Find out how our Program Coordinator  
gets involved >

Digital Business Management Students Host 
a Successful Digital Conference

The Digital Business Management students 
hosted our Winter 2022 Digital Conference on 
Thursday, Feb 24, 2022, as part of the BUS 2504 
Web Development class.

Find out more about the conference >

https://business.humber.ca/deans-news/faculty-of-business-lead-the-development-of-digital-business-components.html?utm_source=student&utm_medium=8&utm_campaign=February+2022+Newsletter
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ACCOUNTING, FINANCE & INSURANCE

Fashion Squad Dresses up Insurance!  

On February 14, 2022, current Fashion Management postgraduate student Rishi Mehta, conducted an 
interactive and engaging presentation to Insurance Management Program students at the International 
Graduate School on professional style for the corporate world.

Find out how to dress for a virtual interview >	

Experienced faculty combined with an industry-focused curriculum and 
renowned industry partners put our program among the very best.

Insurance Management - Casualty and Property Program >
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Travelers Canada Presentation a Massive 
Success!

On February 25, 2022, Travelers Canada presented 
virtually to the Insurance Management Program in 
the program's weekly Employer Showcase.

Find out more about Travelers Canada  

and this event >

https://business.humber.ca/deans-news/fashion-squad-dresses-up-insurance.html?utm_source=student&utm_medium=11&utm_campaign=February+2022+Newsletter
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FASHION & BUSINESS

Virtual Fashion Show Held for  
Chinese New Year

Fashion Management postgrad and Fashion Arts 
and Business students had the honour to perform 
a Virtual “Cheongsam” fashion show for the 
Chinese New Year of the Tiger celebration done  
by the Hong Kong Canada Business Association.

Find out more and watch the show >

Fashion Futures Forward – Student 
Experiences in Fashion AR/VR

Fashion students Rishi Mehta and  
Heer Banga joined “AR/VR in Fashion”  
group led by Prof David Neumann (FMCA)  
and Rossie Kadiyska (FB).

More about the Webinar and Metaverse events >

Fashion Management Student Gets Peers Moving

Fashion Management postgrad student Meg Munro got all her peers together online for a quick session 
to reinvigorate bodies and minds and prep students for exams.

See the tips on exercises for positive impact >
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Hear What Our Scholarship Winners Had to Say About the Impact of Receiving a Scholarship

The Faculty of Business offers five special scholarships in addition to the Humber awards and 
scholarships. Each scholarship requires full-time students to meet the minimum criteria as  
described per scholarship.

Read the heart-warming testimonials >

SCHOLARSHIPS

Mark Sardella Omobolanle Akpan Chris Lagji Myat Kalyar Naing Nikitha Mandala

https://business.humber.ca/deans-news/virtual-fashion-show-held-for-chinese-new-year.html?utm_source=student&utm_medium=13&utm_campaign=February+2022+Newsletter
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Travel and Tourism Management Alumni and BSAP Winner Featured in Major Trade 
Publication

Recent alumni of the Tourism - Travel Services Management program and winner of the Baxter Student 
Ambassador program Dhvani Gandhi was profiled in the major travel trade publication Travel Courier.

See Dhvani's encouragement to other students >

Hospitality Management Student Selected 
Into Unique Food Entrepreneurship Program

Kate Naumova, 3rd Semester Hospitality -  
Hotel and Restaurant Operations Management 
student has been accepted into the Chartwells 
and Venturepark Labs “Concept to Market Sprint” 
program that supports food entrepreneurs by 
offering industry insights and coaching.

Read the testimonials from Kate and Kristy >

HOSPITALITY & TOURISM
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Make a career out of your love of travel, exploration  
and adventure!

Tourism - Travel Services Management Program >
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